
 
 

 
 

Qwest 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
Phone: (206) 345-1574 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
Associate General Counsel 
Regulatory Law Department 
 
 
 
August 8, 2007 
 

Via E-mail and Overnight Delivery 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 
 Re: Docket No. UT-061625 – Petition for AFOR 

Supplemental Response to Bench Request No. 10 (Errata Filing) 
In the Matter of Petition of Qwest Corporation for Forbearance Pursuant to 
47 U.S.C. § 160 in the Seattle, Washington Metropolitan Statistical Area, 
WC Docket No. 07-97 

 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Please find an original and fifteen (15) copies of confidential and non-confidential redacted 
versions of Qwest’s Supplemental Response to Bench Request No. 10 in this proceeding. 
 
The confidential hard copy enclosures have been prepared per the requirements of the 
protective order.  The electronic filing of the confidential information has been sent 
separately to the commission. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
LAA/jlr 
Enclosures 
 
cc: All parties of record via e-mail and U.S Mail on 8/8/07. 
 


